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New Collaboration/Communication Tool 

Slack has been rolled out to the remaining board members for evaluation on its effectiveness as an 
additional communication tool for the chorus. 

A line item has been added to the board meeting agenda to discuss and determine if we should  
distribute the application to the remaining chorus members. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Doug Wentz, Vice-President 
 


